Principal's Newsletter Mountain View Elementary



March 2023

Phone: 307-782-6202 Website: www.uinta4.com

High Levels of Learning Through Relationships, Relevance, and Rigor

MVE Families,

As we come to the end of our second trimester, I want to express my gratitude to staff, students, and parents for making this another fun learning trimester at Mountain View Elementary. It makes me proud to see the growth our students have made academically. I also appreciate the effort they make each day to be safe, respectful, and responsible students. We have the best students, and as a staff, we realize that starts with their first teachers, you, their parents.

With Spring Break coming up beginning on March 13th, please enjoy time with family and friends, and be safe in all of your activities. We will look forward here at MVE to hitting the ground running on March 20th. We have a lot of important events coming up this trimester including WYTOPP testing, field days, field trips, among other things. Hopefully we will start to warm up a little and be able to have more consistent outside recesses as well.

I encourage you to take time to speak with your child's teachers at Parent/Teacher Conferences next week. Come hear the great things your child/ren are doing, and don't hesitate to ask questions.

Mr. Erickson

Parent Teacher Conferences

P/T conferences will take place at MVE the week of March 6th-10th. Your child's teacher will be getting information to you on times and dates for your child.







Upcoming Events

3/2 End of 2nd Trimester. 3rd grade awards Mtg

3/3 No School. Pre-K activity 9-10

3/6-3/10 Kinder registration 8-4 (8-12 on Friday) & **P/T conf.**

3/10 No School P/T conferences

3/21 3rd Grade Music Program

3/22 4th Grade Music Program

3/28 Kindergarten Music Program

Please check our district calendar on <u>uinta4.com</u> for up to date information. Facebook: @ucsd4 Twitter: @MVE_Buffs, @uinta_4



Beginning in January, we have some awesome opportunities for incoming Kindergarten students for the 2023-2024 school year.



Prospective Kindergarten students and their parents are invited to join us for a fun-filled hour of activities:

Mountain View Elementary January 20 • March 3 9:00 to 10:00 a.m.

Each activity will be unique, so you can attend one or both activities.



- ✓ Fun, learning-based activities!
- ✓ Get to know the K-8 school!
- ✓ Meet the teachers!



Safe Haven

As a reminder, our Safe Haven activity will be running on Mondays from 3:10-4:10. Mrs. Brown will start coaching soon so the students who have been attending her Safe Haven are invited to join Mrs. Martin's Safe Haven in the library

1. All K-5 MVE Students are invited. Reading with Mrs. Martin



Please help us spread the word!!

Important Info for Parents of Incoming Kindergarten Students

If you (or someone you know) is planning to send your/ their child to kindergarten for the 2023-2024 school year, the following are important dates and activities to know about:

Tomorrow: Friday, March 3rd will be our last Pre-K Activity for this year. Please see the flyer on the back of this newsletter for info. We will begin our preregistration for Kindergarten that day. You will also be able to sign up for Kindergarten Screening at MVE as well.

March 3rd, & March 6th-9th from 8a.m.-4p.m. and March 10th from 8am-noon will be Kindergarten registration at MVE. You will also sign up for Kindergarten Screening at the same time.

March 23rd, 5:30-7:00 p.m.: The Bridger Valley Early Childhood Coalition will host an event at MVE. This will be for all preschool age children and parents/gaurdians. There will be food, fun, and educational activities. K registration will also be available.

April 4th & 5th: Kindergarten Screening at Mountain View Elementary

Reminders:

- * If your child needs to come home in a different way than their usual way, call the office by 2:40 to ensure a note can be given to your child.
- * Doors open at 7:45 each morning.